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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week we were visited by lifeguards from the RNLI who spoke 

to the whole school about Beach Safety and how important it is to 

listen to their advice on the beach. They told us that the greatest 

proportion of their time each year is reuniting lost children with 

their parents. Did you know that you can obtain children’s bracelets 

from lifeguards, suitable for listing your child’s details?  

Should a child then become lost on the beach they can approach a 

lifeguard who can use those details to reunite child and parent. 
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Please note that full payment for Y5-6 IoS Residential should be made by the 

end of next month please. 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to our Chair of Governors, Mrs Anita George MBE, and 

everyone at The Logan Rock Inn for being voted ‘Charity Pub of the Year’ 

recently in recognition for their ongoing contribution in raising funds for 

many charities. 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities;  Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am 

Monday- Athletics Club (Y1-6) until 4.15pm, Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm 
Tuesday- Gardening Club (Y3-6, please bring wellies and suitable clothing for 
the garden) until 4.15pm, Musical Theatre (Y5-6) until 4.15pm 
Wednesday-Maths Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, Cricket Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm 
Thursday- Crochet Club (Y4, 5, 6), Rounders Club (Y3-6) both until 4.15pm  
 
 
Activities R Us – Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until 
5.30pm £4.00 
Monday- Card Games 
Tuesday- Construction Activities 
Wednesday- Making Snack Wraps (for Snack Time) 
Thursday- Making your own Puzzle 
Friday- Board Games 
Weather Permitting- there will be lots of Outside Play too 
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Request from Activities Club for Crafting Activities: 

 Wool 

 Fabrics 

 Wallpaper 

Request from Mrs Kwiatkowska 
 
Do you have any unused gardening tools that you no longer need 
and could donate to school? We are looking for spades, forks, rakes, 
trowels and plant pots 
Thank you 

 

 

Buttons and Ribbons: Gwenver Class would be very grateful for any 

donations of the above should you have any unwanted ribbons or 

buttons at home. Thank you 

 


